
GLASSES FOR KIDS
IS COMING TO THIS SCHOOL
The Glasses for Kids program will be visiting this school 

to provide eligible students with FREE vision 
screening, then testing and glasses (as required)

Scan this QR code to find out

more on the GFK website

A Victorian State Government and State Schools’ Relief initiative

Questions? Please contact the GFK team via info@glassesforkids.com.au


